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The Lions Share Newsletter is a publication of the Lions of Illinois Foundation written for our membership and those in the public who 
support our causes. Membership in the LIF is limited to the Lions, Lioness, and Leo Clubs of Illinois. We invite persons and/or parties 
with inquiries, or who have material to submit, please contact Trish Fisher tfisher@lifnd.org & by phone: 815-756-5633 ext. 240 V/TTY 
Relay. All material in this publication is pre-approved by the LIF in accordance with the operating procedures of the Lions of Illinois 
Foundation. The LIF is a 501(c)3 charitable non-profit organization. 

The Office is Currently Closed to the Public  

 

LIF STAFF - Phone Ext Lines are V/TTY Relay unless noted. 
 

Trish Fisher, Executive Director   

Phone Ext. 240  tfisher@lifnd.org   

Contact for: Marketing, LIF Everyday, Annual Car Show, Annual Gala, & Camp Lions.  
 

 

Dianne Ortega, Administrative Assistant-Fundraising 

Phone Ext. 250  dortega@lifnd.org 

Contact for: Candy Day, Sight & Sound Sweepstakes, Tootsie Pop Day, Diabetic Awareness Campaign, 
Lions Walk for Sight, Club/Officer Report Information, Ambassador of Goodwill list, Lions Share, & Thank 
You's. 
 

Kirsten Kotlarchik, Executive Assistant Manager/Accounting Coordinator  

Phone Ext. 351  kmk@lifnd.org  
Contact for: Recycling Depo Pick-Ups, Recycling Questions, Meeting Planner. Low-Vision Programs, 
Camp Lions Coordinator, Endowment Fund donations, Foundation Fellows, Sustaining Supporters, Legacy 
Club, Tree of Service, & Birdies for Charity. 
 

Denise Domanico, Administrative Assistant-Social Services                                            
Phone Ext. 222  ddomanico@lifnd.org    
Contact for: Reconditioned Hearing Aid Program, “Sight Pass” discount Eyeglasses, & Vision equipment.  
 

Max Kruse, Accounting Clerk         
Phone Ext. 223  mkruse@lifnd.org   
Contact for: Foundation District weekly Program Reports, Accounts Payable, Accounts Receivable, 
Financial Records, Camp Reports, & data. 
 

 
Sydney Webster, Communications Website, Facebook, Social Media Outlets  

Phone Ext. 221  swebster@lifnd.org  
Contact for: Schedule Volunteers for Eye Glass Sorting's, Camp Lions Registrar, Shipping, & Receiving.   
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DON’T FORGET TO ADD TERRI LYNN TO 

YOUR GIFT GIVING LIST THIS               

HOLIDAY  SEASON! 

CLUBS CAN EARN 15% OF ALL SALES !  

TERRI LYNN  
 

mailto:TFisher@LIFND.ORG
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This Is the Day that Lord Has Made.  Let Us Rejoice and Be Glad in It!! 

By LIF President Johnny Anderson, PDG 

The weather has been great and the last weekend was beautiful!!  I hope you and your club are doing 

well!  

 

It was the best weekend for Lions Candy Day we have had for years!  I hope your Club did well with 

candy day or set up another fundraiser to help raise money for your Lions of Illinois Foundation.  All 

funds collected and reports must be in by December 1. 

 

 Your donations are still needed for Camp Lions, Low Vision for Students and Young Children, Low vision for Adults 

O&M Training and other programs of your Foundation.  We are still doing many of our PROGRAMS and SERVICES 

throughout the state through our partners.  Your donations are needed more than ever to support our programs now and 

to get ready for next year!!   

 

 Many clubs are thinking out of the box to raise money.  If you can’t have a fund raiser like you’ve always done, 

think out of the box and find a new way to do it.  Your club has committed to help your community and your Lions of 

Illinois Foundation to help kids and adults. Covid- 19 virus doesn’t mean you can’t fund raise safely.  Wear your mask 

and your gloves and have a curbside meal for your community to support your club and the people you help.   

 My club, the Loraine Lion, just held a curbside pickup Fish Fry Friday Oct 16. Catfish and Buffalo, potato salad 

and baked beans all for a free well offering.  We served over 430 meals and netted $2500 and served from 4:30 – 7:00 

pm. 

 

 Your Lions of Illinois Foundation is also thinking out of the box!   This Winter, we are having a Virtual Car Show 

with awards given out,  Lions will be asked to send in a picture of their car.  Winners to be announced on Valentines Day .  

Again, go to web site for details!  

 

  Our largest fundraiser for the holidays is Terry Lynn Web store go to https://LIF.terrilynn.com.  Your club can 

receive 15% of all sales by including your club name before you check out.  Terry Lynn has 38 delicious products that will 

delight your taste buds!!!   

 

 All orders can be shipped to your door or to people you would like to surprise with a gift for only $5.00 per 

address. This is a GREAT way to help your Lions of Illinois Foundation which will receive 15% and your club will receive 

15%.  You also have the choice to give the entire 30% to LIF.  It’s a Win- Win for both!!  All proceeds raised go to 

Programs and Services to help kids and adults!!!  

 

Remember, Where There’s A Need, There’s A Lion!!  Please Keep Up The Good Work and be Safe!! 

Yours In Lionism, 

Mark Your Calendar  
Please contact your District Trustees if you have questions about dates, locations and times. 

November 12, 2020  Board of Trustees Meeting  
 Holiday Inn East, East Peoria, IL 

 

December 2020  Sight & Sound Sweepstakes will ship out  

   to Club Secretaries  

 

February 20, 2021     Board of Trustees Meeting  
 Holiday Inn East, East Peoria, IL 

https://LIF.terrilynn.com
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https://LIF.terrilynn.com.   

https://LIF.terrilynn.com
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THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR LIONS WHO PARTICIPATED IN CANDY DAY 2020 

Both Traditional and Non-Traditional Events  

Elmhurst Lions Club 

Sycamore Lions Club 

Wood River Lions 
Club 

Lake Villa Township 
Lions Club 



 

 

Health Services Update-Adult Low Vision  
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Suzie and Siobhan: Suzie is our client, Siobhan is 
our Vision Rehabilitation Therapist intern. Suzie 
lives in Batavia. She is the sole caregiver of her 98
-year-old mother. She used to come down to our 
office for training, but her mother needed full-time 
care. Now, our in-home training option is perfect 
for her. Cody and Siobhan bring their training table 
and chairs, set them up in Suzie's garage and 
open the door for circulation. This way they are not 
exposing Suzie's mother to any danger. So far, 
Suzie has learned to use her iPad to take and 

email photos (that she needs for remote doctor appointments), create lists, use 
Facetime (so other family members can see her mom), and text all her friends. 
She also listens to audio books when she goes to bed. What she calls a little 
treat for herself. 

 

Charlie and Brad: Charlie was a truck driver 
and lost his vision in an accident.  He is now 
going to Northwestern University and is a 
senior. He is learning mobility training to 
prepare for his next career.  Brad is an intern 
working with our Certified Orientation and 
Mobility Specialist for the training hours he 
needs to graduate -- as the first blind 
graduate in the mobility program at NIU.  
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Brooke is a small business owner. She has a 

degenerative condition, but has never had mobility 
training.  She is learning to travel using public transit 
in Chicago to get from her new home in Edgewater 

to her business. 

 

Cyndi has had vision loss most of her life, but made do without training. She stopped work-
ing in her late twenties to be a stay-at-home mom, which included home schooling her two 
children. She lived in Downers Grove, but has just moved to the 
Chicago so Cydni could travel more independently. During their 
most recent lesson, our instructor worked with Cyndi and her 
husband to help them travel more easily as a team. This can be 
stressful for both parties, and our instructor stressed to Cyndi 
how important it is for her to carry her cane in the open so other 
pedestrians can see that she is visually impaired. This helps 
her husband guide her better as people will move out of her 
way when they know she can't see them.  Cyndi emailed us the 
next day to report that she and her husband went on a 2.5 mile walk and it was so much 
easier! They enjoyed themselves, no frustrations at all. 



 

 

“Now more than ever, students with low vision need the benefits the SEEING IS BELIEVING Program 

provides. As we all take precautions to prevent the spread of COVID-19, it is imperative each student 

has access to their own magnifiers , telescopes and other assistive devices provided by this program.   
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SEEING IS BELIEVING  

STUDENT LOW VISION CLINICS  

Fall/Spring 2020-2021  

The Student Low Vision Program will be moving forward,  

either at the school campus or at the clinic location.  

Good afternoon. This is Jasmine Wells from ISVI. I wanted to inform you that due to the COVID-19 pandemic, 

ISVI is still learning remotely at this time. Due to the nature of our program, the doctors and our 

administrators have decided that it is not the safest option for us to host the fall clinic during this time. They 

are looking at extending the spring clinic to more days to support a larger group of students.                               

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

Thank you and your organization for the continued support for our kids! Jasmine Wells  ISVI Low Vision Coordinator  

 Due to COVID-19 and school closures it's been a slower start to the year as far as dates of clinics. 

For the school year to date, we have scheduled 3 upcoming clinics in October and November. 2 will 

be at the schools where school is open for in person learning these are for North suburban special 

education district, Palatine and Schaumburg. A 3rd is scheduled at the Lighthouse in Glenview and 

will serve students from north suburban special education office, Arlington Heights/Mount Prospect. 

We have not had to resort to virtual clinics as of yet!  

The CPS clinics will be held at the main Lighthouse and we are in contact with the                                           

vision coordinator to schedule those. 

In total CPS and 4 other school board vision coordinators have been contacted to schedule their clinics. The above 

are the confirmed to date. Some of the schools are pushing things back as far as a commitment date in hopes 

that their schools will be open for some in person learning which will allow our clinics to be there. This will likely 

lead to us being busier in the winter and early spring next year. 

CHICAGO LIGHTHOUSE SEEING IS BELIEVING UPDATE  

SPECTRIOS INSTITUTE  SEEING IS BELIEVING UPDATE  

September 23rd 6 students seen, October 7th 5 Students seen.  We have another clinic 10-14.  

More Clinics are being scheduled  

 

“We had one 2nd grader who could only read 3 letter words, we fitted him with a telescope and had his 

mother get him a monitor because his tablet for e-learning is too small for him to see.   

His mother cried she was so thankful”.   

Thank You LIF for supporting this program for 30 years next year.    

JACKSONVILLE STUDENT LOW VISION CLINIC UPDATE 
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What is a Sustaining Supporter? The Sustaining Supporter program is a method of giving in 
which anyone (Lion or non-Lion) is encouraged to give a tax-deductible donation on an annual basis to help 
support the many programs and services of the Lions of Illinois Foundation. With the annual contribution of 
$25 (less than 7¢ per day) through the Sustaining Supporter program, an individual is able to demonstrate a 
commitment to the Lions of Illinois Foundation and to its vision of creating a permanent vehicle for the 
delivery of programs and services to the visually and hearing impaired. The initial $25 contribution entitles 
the Sustaining Supporter to receive a pin. Upon renewal, the Sustaining Supporter receives a numbered tab 
that may be attached to the pin.  

How do I become a supporter? Contribute $25 to the Lions of Illinois Endowment Trust and 
attach the form below. Renewals are $25 each. (Or, contribute $25 to give someone a Sustaining Supporter 
as a gift or award/recognition.)  
 

Yes! Sustaining Supporter contributions are completely convertible to Foundation 
Fellows. For more information, contact the Lions of Illinois Endowment Trust. 

 
There really is no need to explain why the Lions of Illinois Foundation is 
experiencing a slump in donations and revenue. As I write this article the 
Endowment Fund is at $11,800,000.00 

Our Executive Director, Trish Fisher and our staff accountant Kirsten 
Kotlarchik are in constant contact with our investment firm while 
watching our endowment fund closely. The fund is presently holding its 
own and doing well in the present climate. They keep the Board of 

Directors informed on the status of the endowment. 

   What is at issue with the Foundation is that the donations are basically at a standstill. 
Executive Director Trish Fisher is working hard on cost cutting procedures in the office. 
Our sight and hearing vans were sidelined for the year and Camp Lions had a virtual 
camp this year. These are just two of the cutbacks. These were not easy decisions to make 
but decisions that had to be made. 

   We the Trustees are not happy with this pandemic, nor its effect on our programs, but 
we continue to meet, discuss and seek solutions for the betterment of the Foundation. We 
understand the pandemic has caused the Lions Clubs to operate in a fashion 
unaccustomed to the past but now more than ever, we as Lions need to remember that 
“Where there’s a need, there’s a Lion”.  

   Your Foundation needs whatever support that you and your club can give. Our 
programs are free but free comes with a price. That price is met by the donations that we 
receive. Please continue to support the Foundation Fundraisers, even with the smallest of 
contributions. 

 

Thank you, 

PCC Steve Anton 

President, Endowment Fund   

By Lions Of  Illinois Endowment Fund,  President PCC Steve Anton 



 

JULY TO SEPTEMBER 2020 TRIBUTE DONATIONS 
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MEMORIALS 

PDG Jim Addington 

 Ed and Sue Carter 

 Dan and Susan St. Jacques 

 Steve and Gail Anton 

 Lydia Ellis and Bill McKinney 

 Robert and Linda Jilke, Sr. 

 John Pajkos 

 Butch and Connie Guennewig 

 Rick and Rose Tonozzi 

 Frank and Robin Kirar 

 Larry and Ann McGuire 

 Diane Kroll 

 Karen Gumino 

 Michael Frigo 

 Hampshire Lions Club 

 Chip Farrington 

 Wheaton Lions Club 

 Randy and Helen Ferguson 

 Steve and Kathy Ferguson 

 Cheryl Schilling 

 Burr Ridge-Hinsdale-Oak 
Brook Lions Club 

 Joe and Marie Guzzo 

 Aurora Evening Lions Club 

 Crystal Lake Lions Club 

 Nancy Rex 

 District 1-J Lions 

 

Jim Burnett 

 Hinckley Lions Club 

 

June Carter 

 Peoria Heights-Suburban Lions 
Club 

 

Kathleen Cass 

 Hampshire Lions Club 

 

Anna Chorzepa 

 Steve and Gail Anton 

 

Marco Esposito 

 Terry and Janet Scherman 

 Winthrop Harbor Lions Club 

 

Deana Petty 

 Sheffield Lions Club 

 

Donna Porter-Simmons 

 Lydia Ellis and Bill McKinney 

 Swansea-Belleville Midtown 
Lions Club 

 

Frank Rohan 

 Casey Lions Club 

 

Sherman Scheiddegar 

 Russ and Sue Sarver 

 

PDG Stanley Schmidt 

 James and Lynda Middle 
Calf 

 

George Smith 

 Kenny and Susan Beaupre 

 Tom and Jane Martin 

 Princeville Lions Club 

 

Charlie Steuer 

 James and Lynda Middle 
Calf 

 

PDG Lou Torres 

 Franklin Park Manilla Lions 
Club 

 Bridgeview Lions Club 

 

Richard Vollmer 

 Mahomet Lions Club 

 

PDG Robert Zavorka 

 District 1-A PDG Club 

 Jan Barber 

 Rex Nyquist 

 Jerry Novak 

 

Robert Zeder, Sr. 

 Steve and Gail Anton 

Nell K. Franz 

 Kathy Kujawa and Linda Lewaniak 

 

PDG Tom Greenwell 

 Ed and Sue Carter 

 Robert and Linda Jilke, Sr. 

 Don and Karen Robey 

 Russ and Sue Sarver 

 Dan and Susan St. Jacques 

 Nancy Rex 

 Shabbona Lions Club 

 Rick and Rose Tonozzi 

 Crystal Lake Lions Club 

 Waterman Lions Club 

 Aurora Evening Lions Club 

 

David Gross 

 Elgin Lions Club 

 

Clarence Harridge 

 Morrison Lions Club 

 

Ora June Hubert 

 Hinckley Lions Club 

 

Patricia Huck 

 Highland Lions Club 

 

PDG Mike Johnston 

 James and Lynda Middle Calf 

 Jerry and Mary Beasley 

 

Ralph Johnson 

 Waterman Lions Club 

 

Kathleen LaRocco 

 Steve and Gail Anton 

 

Dan Morsch 

 Hinckley Lions Club 

 

Roger Muirhead 

 Lydia Ellis and Bill McKinney 

 Swansea-Belleville Midtown 
Lions Club 

 



 

 

The Blue Drop Box is if you have a 

few small items: a few glasses, a 

small box of Hearing Aids. 

 

Please DO NOT place INK 

CARTRIDGES into the Blue 

eyeglass recycling bin in front of 

the building...they have a 

tendency to make a mess.  Please 

place them on a skid.  

 

We are going paperless with Recycling Reporting.  Please go to our    

website and click the link on the home page.                                                 

You can contact us at LIFOFFICE@LIFND.ORG for any recycling questions. 

There are two skids 

placed on the side of 

our building with a 

tarp and bungies to 

cover after you make 

your drop.  

Please check the weather    

before dropping off your items 

as the tarp will not be able to 

protect all of the boxes from 

inclement weather.  

You can drop off any and all 

items on weekends as well as 

weekdays.   
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